This year's Prairie's Ugly Sweater party
benefited Toys for Tots. Employees drew
names and purchased a gift that matched
the personality of that person, then everyone
had to guess which toy belonged to who.
All the toys were donated to Toys for Tots.

Happy 2019!

It is always exciting to think about what the new year will bring. 2018
was a great year for Prairie Community Bank as we celebrated our 20th
anniversary. Thank you to everyone - our customers, our shareholders
and our employees for your contribution to the success of Prairie

Community Bank. We hope you had the opportunity to enjoy our Saturday Night on Main and Settler’s Day Parade
celebratory activities throughout the year including our Oktoberfest proved to be a fun filled weekend for Prairie
celebration. employees. Our booth at Saturday Night on Main
) 4 Street started out by having our last “Find the
We are looking forward to the next 20 years - serving our customers Wallet” claimed. Kids enjoyed our bags game and
and our community. prizes, along with adults reviewing our picture slide
show and remembering the growth of Prairie and
Cheers to 2019! the Community. We cannot forget the parade!

Member

www.prairiecommunitybank.com
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ATM Locations

Prairie Community Bank
800 W. Grant Highway
Marengo, IL 60152

Marengo Community High School
110 Franks Road
Marengo, IL 60152

Marengo Guns
20014 E. Grant Highway
Marengo, IL 60152

Sullivan’s Food - Grocery Store
202 Lindow Lane
Marengo, IL 60152

Prairie Community Bank (Union)
18001 Jefferson Street
Union, IL 60180

Elgin Lending Services Office
1022 S McLean Blvd
Elgin, IL 60123

Winter 2018/19

= Annual Percentage Yield. Subj Must maintain minimum balanc:
0.10%. $25,000-49,999.99 = 1.00%. $50,000-99,999.99=1.50%. $100,000-249,999.99=1.50%. $250,000+ =
0%. $25 monthly fee if balance falls below $25,000. 6 debits per statement cycle, $10 fee per debit over 6.

On September 28, 2018 our 20th
Anniversary celebration came to
an end with our Customer
Appreciation Oktoberfest.
Oktoberfest has been a tradition
of Prairie over the years. Great
food, prizes and music were some
of the highlights of the event.

Santa visited our Marengo location
on December 8, 2018.
Children enjoyed cookies and
punch with Santa and they had the
opportunity to tell Santa what
they wanted for Christmas.

RAUD & PROTECT YOURSELF
VITH SECURE CHOICE CHECKING.

To leam more about our loan programs:

¢ Visit us online at prairiecommunitybank.com
¢ Stop by any of our convenient locations in Marengo, Union, or Elgin.
* Request informaton by calling (815) 568-4100 or (815) 923-4100.



